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Thai-pan 
c/o Mrs R Spencer 
33 Cranleigh Gardens 
Luton 
LU3 1LS 
 
14 June 2011 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
RE: STREET TRADING CONSENT 
 
Further to your consent application received by the Licensing Service a complaint has 
been received stating that your trailer has not been removed from the pitch at the end of a 
days trading. 
 
Please note it is a requirement of your Street Trading Consent that the trailer must be 
removed at the end of each evening. Failure to do so can result in the removal of your 
Street Trading Consent. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact the 
Licensing Service on 01582 546040. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sarah Vippond 
Licensing Officer 


